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Circular 011-2024 
 

10 February 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
CIRCULATION OF DOCUMENT ASKING FOR PERMISSION TO USE YOUR PERSONAL 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
 
It has come to our attention that a document has been circulated asking for residents to sign and give 
permission for their personal contact information to be used in order to receive communication and 
newsletters and encompasses all WhatsApp groups. (see below document) 

 

 
 
Please note that this is not an Evergreen Lifestyle Village Communication and that you do not need to 
complete any documents in order to receive communication or newsletters or to be part of the Village 
WhatsApp group. 
 
Management will continue to send out communications and Newsletters as it has done in the past. 
Important information will be sent to the Village WhatsApp group as it has been done in the past. 
 
 Kind regards, 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


